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ENVIRONMENTAL AUTHORISATION (EA) 
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Stephan Jacobs

From: Jay-Jay Mpelane <JMpelane@environment.gov.za>
Sent: Wednesday, 04 September 2019 11:29 AM
To: Stephan Jacobs
Cc: Lerato Mokoena
Subject: Acknowledgment letter of notification of amendment EA-1784/1
Attachments: Acknowledge Amendment-1784.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Stephan,  
 
Please find attached acknowledgment letter of notification of amendment Environmental Authorisation.  
 
Regards,  
Jay  
'Please consider the environment before you print this email'  

This message and any attachments transmitted with it are intended solely for the addressee(s) and may be 
legally privileged and/or confidential. If you have received this message in error please destroy it and notify 
the sender. Any unauthorized usage, disclosure, alteration or dissemination is prohibited. The Department of 
Environmental Affairs accepts no responsibility for any loss whether it be direct, indirect or consequential, 
arising from information made available and actions resulting there from. The views and opinions expressed 
in this e-mail message may not necessarily be those of Management.  
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Stephan Jacobs

From: Stephan Jacobs
Sent: Wednesday, 04 September 2019 11:39 AM
To: 'Jay-Jay Mpelane'
Cc: Lerato Mokoena; Kerry Schwartz; Liandra Scott-Shaw
Subject: RE: Acknowledgment letter of notification of amendment EA-1784/1

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good Morning Mr Mpelane,  
 
Acknowledgement letter received. Thank you very much for this.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Stephan Jacobs (B.Sc. (Hons) Environmental Management and Analysis) 
Environmental Consultant / Visual Specialist  
SiVEST Environmental Division 
 

 
 
SiVEST is a Level 3 BBBEE Contributor 
 

D +27 11 798 0677 | T +27 011 798 0600 | M +27 72 737 2114 E stephanj@sivest.co.za | W www.sivest.co.za  

Engineering Consulting | Project Management | Environmental Consulting | Town & Regional Planning | Management Systems 

Consulting  
Durban | Johannesburg | Pretoria | Pietermaritzburg | Richards Bay | Port Louis (Mauritius) 
 

 
 
 

From: Jay-Jay Mpelane [mailto:JMpelane@environment.gov.za]  
Sent: Wednesday, 04 September 2019 11:29 AM 
To: Stephan Jacobs <StephanJ@sivest.co.za> 
Cc: Lerato Mokoena <LMokoena@environment.gov.za> 
Subject: Acknowledgment letter of notification of amendment EA-1784/1 
 
Dear Stephan,  
 
Please find attached acknowledgment letter of notification of amendment Environmental Authorisation.  
 
Regards,  
Jay  
'Please consider the environment before you print this email'  

This message and any attachments transmitted with it are intended solely for the addressee(s) and may be 
legally privileged and/or confidential. If you have received this message in error please destroy it and notify 
the sender. Any unauthorized usage, disclosure, alteration or dissemination is prohibited. The Department of 
Environmental Affairs accepts no responsibility for any loss whether it be direct, indirect or consequential, 




